
June 6, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Joel Ventresca 

1278-44th Ave. 

San Francisco, CA 94122 

 

Dear Mr. Ventresca: 

 

Thank you for your voicemail message of June 4, 1996.  Per your request, I have enclosed a copy of 

our annual report to Congress. 

 

Thank you for your continuing interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


